
 

 

 

The Fitzroy-Brisbane Lions Historical Society invites you to join us at our next official 
function in Melbourne, to be held on Thursday 16 May at the Fitzroy Bowling Club  
(578 Brunswick Street) commencing at 7pm. 
 
We will be joined by three of our former players from Fitzroy – Trevor Lloyd, Gerry 
McCarthy and Trent Cummings – who will share stories from their playing days with the 
Club throughout the 70s, 80s and 90s. 
 
Trevor Lloyd played 61 games with Fitzroy and was part of a talented group of debutants 
to join the club in 1971, including a skinny teenager called Garry Wilson. Playing mainly 
as a back pocket/halfback flanker, Trevor could also float forward kicking 19 goals in his 
five years at the club.  
 
Recruited from Hawthorn in exchange for Terry Wallace, Gerald ‘Gerry’ McCarthy played 
75 games with Fitzroy between 1978-82. A defender, Gerry played in a successful period 
for the club including finals. 
 
Trent Cummings played 27 games for Fitzroy between 1994-96, heading to West Coast 
at the end of the 1996 season when Fitzroy merged with the Brisbane Bears. Trent was 
the third member of his family to play for Fitzroy, with his great-grandfather Joe Johnson 
credited with being the first Indigenous Australian to play in the VFL. 
 
We sincerely hope you can come along and enjoy this star-studded line-up. 
 
Entry is still just $10 for 2019 Historical Society members, and $15 for non-members. If 
you haven’t already signed up for this year, you will have the option to do so on the night.  
 
Meals will be available at reasonable prices from 5.30pm onwards.  
 
We ask that you PLEASE book through the Brisbane Lions’ Melbourne Office by 
contacting us on 03 8850 5600 or melbourne@lions.com.au by no later than Tuesday  
14 May for catering purposes. We very much look forward to seeing you then. 
 
 
Ian Crawford 
Vice Chairman 
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